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Nursery “outstanding” say school inspectors
Children, families and staff of Stepping Stones PreSchool at Newlyn School are celebrating their continued “OUTSTANDING” status, following a recent Ofsted inspection.

The report states that “staff provide an extensive range of resources for children, which successfully inspires their interest and learning. Excellent use is made of the outdoor environment to excite and fascinate children in their activities. Children thrive in the highly stimulating preschool and make excellent progress from their starting points.” “The manager and staff enhance their exemplary provision through self evaluation procedures and maintain excellent communication systems and partnerships with others to promote children’s care and development.” 

During their Graduation service 22 children made the transitional learning journey from the preschool into school, where Alison Whitney, the Head Teacher of Newlyn School expressed her congratulations to the preschool for their continued Ofsted success.

Angela O’Connor, chairperson of the preschool says……………………. “This is a wonderful and well deserved achievement.  The staff of Stepping Stones  have continued to maintain an "outstanding" status, reflecting the consistent, very highest of standards which they deliver every day. They are a professional, highly motivated team, totally focused on delivering the very best for every child. I am very proud of them all.”
Manager, Sue Moon would like to express huge thanks to our parents for sharing their wonderful children with us; to the staff who remain a totally dedicated team of high quality, caring practitioners and most of all to the children who make each day inspirational. 

We founded Stepping Stones in September 1991, so are particularly proud to celebrate our 25th anniversary with this Outstanding report. We would like to mark the occasion by sharing special memories and invite all past and present children, families and staff to send any names, photos and comments via email to steppingstones@newlyn.cornwall.sch.uk 

or a facebook message to SteppingStonesPreschoolNewlyn where we will set up a special memory page.
